Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:16 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Winslow Hotel/#PLN50880

From: Dick Breen <dick.breen@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, July 28, 2019 2:25 PM

To: Kimberly McCormick Osmond <Kimberly.McCormick.Osmond@cobicommittee.email>; Mack Pearl
<mack.pearl@cobicommittee.email>; Don Doman <Don.Doman@cobicommittee.email>; Jon Quitslund
<jon.quitslund@cobicommittee.email>; William Chester <william.chester@cobicommittee.email>; Lisa Macchio
<lisa.macchio@cobicommittee.email>; Joe Paar <joe.paar@cobicommittee.email>

Cc: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>

Subject: Winslow Hotel/#PLN50880

Dear Planning Commission Members:

We are writing to thank you for your considerable time, effort and thought given to the Winslow Hotel application for a
conditional use permit in the central core district.

In our opinion your well written and thorough analysis of the facts in the context of the relevant zoning law and
comprehensive plan provisions will be of substantial value to the Planning Director, Hearing Examiner and ultimately the
Bainbridge Island community.

Sincerely yours,
Dick & Lynn Breen

156 Hall brothers Loop #101
Bainbridge Island



